
ANNUAL GWENNAP PARISH MEETING 
Annual Parish Meeting held on Tuesday 14th June 2022 at 6.00 pm  

MINUTES 
 

In attendance: Cllr Richard Williams {Chair} (RW), Cllr Greg Foxwell {Vice Chair} (GF), Cllr Andi Freeman (AF),  

 Cllr Steve Trelease (ST), Cllr Norma Johns (NJ), Cllr Lynn Begley (LB), Cllr Veryan Pascoe-Edward (VPE),  

Chris Ring {Parish Clerk} (PC). 

Members of the public:  

Sue Clift and Sandy Adcock, Cusgarne & Frogpool WI 

Frogpool and Cusgarne FC Lee Booker, 

 Frogpool Car Boot Michelle Mallabar 

Vanessa Stone, Patricia Bailey, Gwennap PCC 

Tamsin Coxen 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Apologies for absence: None received 
 

2. Richard Williams, Chair, welcomed all those in attendance. 

 

3. Richard Williams, Chair, presented his annual report, attached to these minutes. 

Greg Foxwell, Vice Chair, thanked the Chair for his hard work and report. 

 

 

4. Questions from Residents: 

The WI gave a short report on their activities including the Jubilee celebrations. 

The WI asked if their new banner could be displayed in the Parish Rooms and if the lighting could be 

improved in the carpark. 

 

Lee Booker, Manager of Frogpool and Cusgarne FC, gave a short report on the football club’s activities. 

Lee discussed a Veterans team joining the club. Lee also confirmed no herbicides were used in the line 

marking. Lee was asked about young people’s involvement with the football club. He agreed that it was 

something they would like to do. 

 

Michelle Mallaber, Car Boot, reported that the first car boot sales of the year had been a success and 

gave thanks to all involved including Richard Williams, Charlotte Caldwell, Sue Cripps and others who 

helped provide refreshments and with the car parking. 

 

Lucy Richards was unable to attend the meeting. The Chair read a report from Lucy about the activities 

of the Traffic Group which is attached to these minutes. 

 

5. Date of next meeting: 6 pm on Tuesday 9 March 2023 

 

 


